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Tuesday 28th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This half term we have been learning all about Ancient Greece. To celebrate a 
fantastic half term, we are going to be having an Ancient Greece WOW Day, on 
Friday 14th February 2025. 
 
We would love for the children to come dressed up as something inspired by Ancient 
Greece, whether that is a god, goddess or civilian etc. All of these costumes can be 
made with bits that you are likely to have around the house, so please don’t feel you 
have to buy anything special for this day – it’s just about having fun and celebrating 
our learning! We will be discussing lots of different fancy-dress ideas in the coming 
weeks, but please get in touch if you need any support with this. 
 
Throughout the WOW day, children will have the opportunity to try Greek food, do 
some Greek themed arts and crafts and take part in some ancient Olympic sport 
activities.  
 
We are asking for a donation of £1.50 to cover the costs of the food and some of the 
craft supplies. This is available to pay through ParentPay. 
 
I’m really looking forward to celebrating all the fabulous learning that is taking place 
this half term.  
 
Thank you, as always, for your support.  
 
Best wishes,  
 

 
 
Miss Donald 
Year 5 Class Teacher  


